M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
September 23, 2016
RE:

Fresh Produce – Bid Renewal
The bid for Fresh Produce was awarded to ReFresh Produce for the period of December 1, 2015 through November 30, 2016, with the option to renew for up to two years by mutual consent.

Upon recommendation from Barbara Kincaid, , Director of Food Service, an offer was made to extend the contract for one additional year.  Sarah Re from ReFresh Produce, agreed to the one year renewal at the current contract terms.

I recommend the bid be renewed for the period of December 1, 2016 through November 30, 2017 with ReFresh Produce utilizing the first renewal option.
